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Weekly News – Friday 13th March 2020  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We had a wonderful and informative time on our trip to British 
Wildlife Centre yesterday.  Led by very experienced and 
knowledgeable keepers, the children went on three different tours 
to see a huge range of animals from the tiny harvest mouse to 
the magnificent red deer.  

English 

This week, we have finished our work on the book ‘Wild’.  We 
have been looking at the book from a different character’s 
perspective and how they might feel.  We then wrote another 
recount independently from this different point of view.  We were 
continuing to focus on writing in the past tense, using new, 
interesting vocabulary and the first person (I). 

  

Maths 

In Maths we have been practising our arithmetic skills revieiwing 
our learning about adding and subtraction with number lines. Next 
week we will be starting a focus on time looking at half past and 
quarter past/to. 

  

Topic 

In Geography we were researching about Richmond Park and 
practising our note taking skills. 

In Science we were learning about microhabitats and next week 
we will go out in our secret garden to complete our science 
outside. 
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Notices 
 
If you have not already done so, please contact the school office if you have not yet booked a parent evening 
slot. Please note school closes early at 2pm for parent consultations on Thursday 19th March. 
 
Next week the children will be making 3D models of Richmond Park and so we would be grateful for 
donations of any corks, lolly sticks, small yoghurt pots and lids that the children could use.  
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